
 

 

 

September 11, 2023 

 

Dear Forest Hills Church Members: 

It is time to begin the nomination process for a variety of service positions in our church for the 

2024 calendar year.  Nominations are being requested for:  1) the Diaconate and 2) Standing 

Committees and Councils. 

This year we will solicit nominations electronically and by U.S. Mail. The type of notice you are 

receiving is based on your previous indication of how you prefer to be notified of church 

communications.   

Nominations may be submitted utilizing two different methods.  On-line nominations may be 

made at www.foresthills.org/nominate.  Nominations may also be submitted to the church office 

on paper forms, which are being mailed to church members who have requested U.S. Mail as 

their preferred means of communication.  All nominations must be received by the church no 

later than Thursday, September 28th, 2023. 

On November 6th a list of Deacon candidates, with a brief description of each, as well as a list of 

Standing Committee and Council nominations, will be provided to church members. Both slates 

will be voted on by church members at the November 19th Church Conference. 

Thank you for taking the time to prayerfully consider the individuals you will nominate for 

positions of service and leadership at Forest Hills. 

 

The Deacons and Nominating Committee 

  

     

http://www.foresthills.org/nominate

